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Dear James,
Good morning.
I hope this finds you well, in good spirit and having a good day.

I am mindful of the important role you may still have in reporting back to

Theresa May on the impact on the families of last year's completed inquests.
Furthermore, the proposed legislation known as The Public Authority
(Accountability) Bill 2017, drafted 23 March 2017, also referred to as "The
Hillsborough Law', is something which may also be occupying your thoughts at the
moment.

However, a further seven days have elapsed since my last email to you, and it

was somewhat disappointing to once again not get any acknowledgement from
you, so I thought it timely to bring to your attention, my newly published
web-page on JAHTALK entitled: "The Persistent Widow". It can be viewed on the
link below. I would encourage you to view it.

http://jahtalk.thefarrellreport.net/the-persistent-widow/

There is still time for you to do the right thing in the sight of The Lord, and
for the sake of the families of the 96, and the British people (The People of
The Covenant).

http://jahtruth.net/britca.htm

My hope and prayer for today, in writing to you, yet again, is that you will

view and study not only "The Persistent Widow' article in its entirety, and act
wisely upon it, but also study the fact that The British Coat-of-Arms, is the
Coat-of-Arms of the 12 tribed Kingdom of Israel and Christ their Rightful KING,
as clearly explained in the above article.

JAH, who is Christ in His Second Coming, would still very much welcome contact
from you, because He knows that you could still do a tremendous amount of good
within your current position, using your God-given gifts. Conversely, if you

decide to ignore Him, and instead continue to steer the families down the wrong
direction, by keeping hold of your gong, and lending your support to such things
as "The Hillsborough Law" legislation, which runs contrary to God's Law, you
will be doing much evil in the sight of The Lord.

JAH is wanting to help you bring about massive change in the spiritual welfare
of our back-sliding nation. I am just a messenger.



Please, I urge you in a spirit of friendship, respond positively to this email

by one, courteously acknowledging receipt of it, to me, and by two, seeking out
a meeting with JAH, but only having first acquainted yourself fully with the
White Stone of Revelation 2:17.

Revelation

2:17 He that hath an ear, let him hear what the Spirit saith unto the churches;

To him that overcometh will I give to eat of the hidden manna, and will give him

a white stone, and in the stone a NEW name written, which no man knoweth saving
he that receiveth [it].

The White Stone is this, as signposted to you in my last email, which you so far
appear to have ignored.

http://thewayhomeorfacethefire.net/
Peace be upon you and within you.

Tony Farrell



